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Dear Ms. Angel,
 
The Office of the Washington State Auditor has received and completed our response to
your public records request sent via our website, as follows:
 
              I need my marriage certificate 2/10/1974
 
In response, our office does not have marriage records. You would need to contact the
county in which you were married to obtain your marriage certificate. We will now
consider this request closed. Please let me know if you have any questions, concerns, or
issues regarding this request.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
 


Julian Kinder
Management Analyst, Office of the Washington State Auditor
(564) 201-2945 | Pronouns: They/Them
Winds are strong, so stay rooted in #GoodGovernment: sao.wa.gov/rooted.
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